
Employee Support Fund
Neighbors:

I want to thank those who have contributed to our Employee Support Fund. The COVID19
restrictions and guidelines are significantly impacting our community businesses and
employees.  We have had a number of very generous donations, thank you. I would kindly ask
those who plan on donating, but haven’t yet contributed, to please drop off your donations at
the golf or tennis pro shops as soon as possible. All donations of any amount are certainly
appreciated.  Please write your checks to AGI, adding Employee Support Fund to the memo
line.

This is a stressful time for all, including our loyal employees. We have moved to summer (low
use) hours for the golf pro shop and have reduced the hours of our tennis support staff. With
the Brassie restaurant closed except for take- out, our servers who depend on gratuities are
seeing a reduction in income and hours. Our cook staff has reduced hours, but is working hard
to produce take-out orders. Please be generous, we will begin sharing your donations starting
next week with those employees impacted the most.

We don’t know at this time what government benefits will be allocated to our employees. I am
sure your generosity and the Employee Support Fund will provide additional financial support.

We will continue to keep the golf course and tennis courts open as long as we can, and our golf
maintenance staff must care for our golf course, even with reduced play.

I want to thank you for your patience and support.

Kindest regards,
Dick Aschman
President, AGI
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